
Moultonborough Coalition for Suicide Prevention 
and Mental Health 

11/9/11 
Frances Strayer, Peter Whelley, Peter Beede, Mary Bodgood-Wilson, Jeri King, 

Barbara Beede, Bert Astles 
 
 
Finances: 
 Scott not available but will work up the details in preparation for Town 
Warrant Article.  
  
Year end Report 
 
 Continue to be a model for other towns that are looking toward suicide 
prevention initiatives.  
 
Presentation: Suicide Prevention Council  May 10th Concord 
Press Conference: September 12th Concord Legislative Office Building 
 
We continue to make educational material available to the general public through 
flyers and the library. 
 
Toward next year 
 
Continue with supporting the efforts to make Mental Health Services accessible 
through our partnership with Northern Human Services. 
 
Will make the survivor packets available to MPD so that they can, on their follow up 
visits, to deliver them.  
 
Tasks to do 
Make a one page flyer (both sides) one side our web page (after updated ) and 
second page recognize and connect (Peter), to be passed out at Town Meeting or 
used as members see fit. 
 
Update membership list on Web site (Peter will contact Allison) 
 
Northern Human Services Update 
 
 The Future of Health Services, Primary Care and  Mental Health Services in 
NH seems to be moving toward the umbrella of a few managed care companies. 
Uncertain as to how that will impact Northern. But the Coalition will proceed as we 
have and continue to monitor the changes as they occur. 
 
Next Meeting December 14th 2011, 4:00pm -6:00pm Town Library 


